
Gillibrand & Schumer v. Kavanaugh 
 
During the confirmation hearings for Supreme Court Justice Brett Kavanaugh all you 
heard from Senators Gillibrand and Schumer and the rest of the democrats was that 
Judge Kavanaugh was going to strip people of their constitutional rights. Yet, with 
the thousands of rulings Judge Kavanaugh has made, they could not produce one case 
where anyone had their constitutional rights taken away, if they had, you would 
have heard. Schumer, Gillibrand the democrats use lies & fear mongering.  
 
On the other hand, you have the democrats taking away our constitution and 
statutory rights. Cuomo, Schumer & Gillibrand refuse to do anything about it. They 
will defend & protect illegal aliens coming into the US. They will NOT protect the 
citizens of NYS from having their constitutional and statutory rights taken away! 
 
The NYS Court of Appeals with all judges being appointed by liberal democrat Mario 
Cuomo have: 
 
Deliberately violated a person’s constitutional right to have their appeal heard by 
the NYS Court of Appeals. (Scoop 30) 
 
Refused to address the constitutionality of 12 state statutes that violate either 
the NYS Constitution and/or the United States Constitution. (Scoops 30, 31 & 32) 
 
They support the illegal imprisonments of fathers and mothers in illegally closed 
courtrooms. The democrat appointed Court of Appeals has held that the right to a 
public trial before one is illegally imprisoned is NOT a substantial right! 
(Scoop 02)   
 
They support the illegal deprivation of a litigant’s constitutional and/or 
statutory right to a jury trial. This is not a substantial right! (Scoop 05) 
 
They support a person who is NOT a judge holding a trial in a closed courtroom 
determining if someone should be sentence to jail or not. This is not a substantial 
right. (Scoop 32) 
 
They support the violation of child’s constitutional right to a jury trial when 
facing detention in a state institution. 
 
They support the abuse of children by judges, law guardians and social workers. 
(Scoops 07, 12, 13, 15) 
 
That if a person is divorced and the spouse receives part of their pension in 99% 
of the cases the pensioner will be defrauded. (Scoop 04) 
 
Documentation at: www.justice4ny.com/scoops   
 
Also check out my videos at https://justice4ny.com/videos/  

 


